Prison Governors Association

Representing: The Prison Governors of the United Kingdom since 1987



PGA Office: Room 1.12, Clive House 70 Petty France, London, SW1H 4EX **PGA Officers:**

President Vice Presidents

Finance Officer National Officers Stephen O'Connell Andrea Albutt Duncan Scales Shaun Williamson John Attard Dave Hoskins Mark Icke

Telephone: 0300 047 5781 *Fax:* 0300 047 6858

Email: james.bryant01@hmps.gsi.gov.uk
Website: www. prison-governors-association.org.uk

@PGA_Prisons

Bulletin 653

18 March 2015

Dear Colleagues,

Message from the PGA to all CDS in-scope staff

Is a meeting going to take place in the near future to discuss moving over to the new provider?

Yes a meeting will take place at Newbold Revel in May to discuss going live and service commencement, we are waiting for the organisational structures to be produced so we will know if there is to be any impact on staffing numbers.

Can I still be a member of the PGA?

Yes you can and we can support you just as we do now.

What is the PGA doing to support its members?

We are attending consultation meetings on a 2 weekly basis to go through what are called the measures. These are the discussions about "Terms and Conditions" including Pay, Allowances, Annual leave, Training requirements, Travel & Subsistence etc. You should be receiving regular updates through your HRBP's informing you what discussions are taking place at the consultation meetings.

If anyone has any issues that they need to discuss prior to the meeting at Newbold Revel which may come up in their One 2 One meetings or at any other time, please give me a call on 07976 450827 or alternatively contact me via Email at (phil.morrey@hmps.gsi.gov.uk).

Stephen O'Connell President John Attard National Officer

Dave Hoskins
National Officer

Mark Icke
National Officer